
         

 
 

  

 

 

 
 

DPS-Monarch/CIR/SCY/2024-25/206     Date: 21.01.2025 

From Principal’s desk…. 

 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from DPS Monarch International School! 

We are pleased to share details about the transport facility being offered to students joining the 

Stephen Devassy Music Academy. This service is designed to provide a safe and convenient mode 

of transportation for students, as the academy’s sessions take place after school hours and are 

not part of the regular school curriculum. 

The additional transport fee structure is as follows: 

Within Wakra: QAR 200 per term 

Outside Wakra: QAR 250 per term 

We have ensured that this fee is minimal while maintaining the highest standards of safety and 

convenience for your children. 

We have also received queries from some parents regarding the music teachers at the academy. 

Please be assured that the faculty for the academy is personally appointed by Mr. Stephen 

Devassy, ensuring the highest level of expertise and quality. Additionally, there will be exclusive 

sessions for piano and keyboard conducted by Mr. Stephen Devassy himself, providing students 

with a unique and inspiring learning experience. 

Should you wish to avail of the transport facility or have any further questions, please contact the 

Transport Department for assistance. 

Thank you for your continued support in making the Stephen Devassy Music Academy a success. 

We look forward to seeing your children embark on this exciting musical journey. 

Warm regards, 

 

_______________________ 

Meenal Bakshi 

School Principal 
 

Our Motto  
Education with a difference 
  
Our Vision    
DPS Monarch International School will deliver learning excellence that is child-centric, value-based, and technology-
driven. 
 
Our Mission  
DPS Monarch International School will ensure that students add value to their community and make the world a better 
place to live. 


